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QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Hope everyone’s new year is off to a great start and we will all be 
blessed with a kinder, calmer, healthier and more peaceful year to come. 

Our class website www.ribault67.homestead.com is still online. We stopped updating it 
the end of 2019. Judy and I had found it was not being visited very often, and we knew we 
needed to look for a better way to communicate. Forgive us for taking over a year to get 
there, but given the unprecedented year it was, we know you will understand.  

We have now decided that a quarterly newsletter sent by email will be the way to go. We 
do plan to keep the In Memory page, our birthdays and the email address list updated on 
our website. Other than that, we will no longer be making any revisions, updates or 
additions. Going forward we plan to include all the news in our quarterly newsletter that 
we would have previously posted on our website. This will only be successful and 
meaningful if you help. Please send me anything you would like included in the 
newsletter. My email address is abmabry49@gmail.com. I will also need any changed 
email addresses. I know I will find that many of our current email addresses are no longer 
deliverable, so I will follow this email up later this week with a list of those that came back 
undeliverable and ask for your help in getting current email addresses. 

Darlene Church Friend is maintaining a class Facebook page—Ribault High School FB 
Friends. I know many of you are just not into Facebook but for those of you who are, 
please check it out. Our Facebook page will be a great source of “breaking” news in 
between newsletters. 

As Darlene posted on Facebook, 2020 was an incredibly sad year for our class in the 
number of classmates we lost—Kitty Hubbard, Merle Courson Hurst, Donald Kelley, Mary 
Shealey Thomas, William “Bill” Swearingen and Sanford “Sandy” Swearingen. These are 
the ones we knew about. Please let me know if there were others.  

They say no one reads past the first page, so this is it!  

Alice Bartlett Mabry 
Judy Baucom Hunter 
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